
 

Please join the Tularosa Basin Downwinders 

Consortium (TBDC) for a “Peaceful 

Demonstration” to Bring Attention to the Health 

Issues Resulting from Overexposure to 

Radiation after the Trinity Test on July 16, 1945      

 
DATE:       APRIL 2, 2016 (the date the site is open to the  

    thousands of visitors who enter each year) 

TIME: 7:30 AM AT THE TULAROSA HIGH 

SCHOOL ( to meet those entering at the Tulie gate) 

 9:00 AM AT THE STALLION GATE EAST 

OF SAN ANTONIO ON HIGHWAY 380 (to 

meet those entering at the Stallion Gate)  
 
Plan to be on site for an hour in Tularosa and 3 hours at the Stallion Gate Site.  Bring your own water, chair 

and poster.  Information about the TBDC and our efforts to expand compensation to the people of New 

Mexico will be provided along with copies of the health survey we’re collecting to build our case for 

compensation.  

Visit our website at http://www.nmdownwinders.com/ 

For more information please contact Tina Cordova at 505-897-6787  

tcordova@queston.net                       or Kathy Tyler at 575-585-2896      

mailto:tcordova@queston.net

